
11.07.18 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, 

Principal of Herndon Magnet School.  

 

I am calling you tonight to let you know that the Louisiana Department of Education will be 

releasing school performance scores tomorrow, November 8th.  As soon as the scores are 

released, a letter from me will be placed on the Herndon website that addresses our score. Also, 

I will be available in the elementary library from 6 to 6:30 pm during Family Fun Night to 

discuss Herndon’s score.    

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 230220 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

